
18/01/2021 

MR Ken Talbot 
7 mariposa RD 
bilgola NSW 2107 
ken@aaaelectricalandlighting.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1453 - 4 Collaroy Street COLLAROY NSW 2097

i have lived on the northern beaches all my life and it is nice to see a measured approach to 
developments like this. i see that parking and street frontage landscaping has all been 
considered. as we all know the beaches are becoming more and more populated and the need 
for quality projects like this are a welcome sign. i like the overall look of the drawings and i 
believe it will vastly improve the whole area
well done hcap 

Sent: 18/01/2021 3:43:47 PM
Subject: Online Submission


